
 

We held a celebration party to commemorate our 30th anniversary 

 

Thanks to your support, we celebrated our 30th anniversary on June 6, 2024. 

To commemorate the 30th anniversary, a "30th anniversary celebration party" was held at the Ohzai 

Shunmikan on the 1st of June with the participation of Tomishiro Group members. 

At first, a commemorative photo was taken! The celebration began with a greeting from the president 

and a toast from the managing director. 

Finally, in commemoration of the 30th anniversary, a bouquet of flowers and a work uniform (for the 

president) were presented by all the Tomishiro Group volunteers. 

Mr. President! Please keep your body in style so that you can wear them all the time!!! 

 

 

 

  



 

And we received congratulatory gifts 

 

On the occasion of our 30th anniversary, we received a gift of congratulations. We sincerely appreciate 

it and thank you from the bottom of our hearts. (In no particular order) 

 

 


